In order activated your HUDL account, one of 3 things must occur...

1. You upload your film from that weekend’s game
2. If you had a BYE, you may click “Bye Week” link.
3. You click the “Home Team Recorded” link.

Some basic rules related to the above include...

1. You upload your film from that weekend’s game
- If you filmed your game, you must upload the film. You can not film your game and then
withhold the film.
- Game film from the weekend should be uploaded by Tuesday, 1 PM.
- There is no direct exchange of film. The only film available for viewing is the film uploaded into
the HUDL pool.

- There is no direct or indirect sharing of film with any coach who’s team is not part of the HUDL
pool.

- Uploading film from any game other than the most recently played game, to activate the
account, will be considered a violation. This is circumventing the established HUDL rules.

2. Ifyou had a BYE, you may click “Bye Week” link.
- This one speaks for itself. Don’t use this method unless you had a BYE.

3. You click the “Home Team Recorded” link.
- IF you are the visiting team, and you can not videotape the game, you can ask the host
team BEFORE THE GAME if you can use their film to document the game.

- HOWEVER, if you are using the home team’s film, you CAN NOT activate your
HUDL (click on the Home team recorded button) UNTIL the home team has uploaded the

film. If, for some reason, they do not upload their film, you can not access HUDL for that
week.

Violation of any of these rules or circumventing the rules could result in penalties, as outlined in the
Coach’s Code of Conduct, under the cheating section and/or any other applicable section. Any

violations could result in warnings, loss of use of HUDL, suspension of the head coach and/or
suspension of the Association’s use of HUDL.



